
 
 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School Association 

£1,219 
We raised £84.50 from the UNIFORM SALE in January. 

 
We made £643 from the film nights in February. We would like to thank all the parents and teachers that 

volunteered their time to help on these nights. 
 

Today We raised £491.50 from Break the rules. 
 

Next term we will hold a “World Book Day Free Book” for all the children to come and select a book from the 
donations received. From the donations we will also be able to replenish the school libraries for each year 

group. PTA funds have meant we have purchased new Stylus Pens for the IPADS for the whole school to help 
the children with their learning!! 

 
On the 21/03/23 we will be holding a clothing donation with Bags2school – more details to follow! 

 
Happy Half Term and thank you again for your support. 

 
  

ADD DETAILS OF HOW TO CONTACT YOUR ASSOCIATION  

TO GET INVOLVED. 


